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Release Notes  

These Release notes cover the modifications that were applied to the SUNY PACS shared production instance from 
June 1, 2017 to June 15, 2017. Release notes will also be posted on the SUNY PACS page of the RF website. 

Module Category Description * Reference 
Number 

All Enhancement Changed RF PACS Sign on Splash Page - As a result of confusion over 
the SUNY PACS Login screens RFCO worked with several campuses to 
redesign the overall look and feel of these pages. The new pages are now 
on the RF Website.  We hope the New look and wording will improve the 
end user experience. 

 

    

 
 
* Reference number could be either a Vendor or RF Service Request. 
 
Note: These Release Notes cover updates that have occurred to the production environment for all campuses except 
University at Buffalo and Stony Brook University. Communication for changes to University at Buffalo and Stony Brook 
University will be handled by their campus. 
 
If you have any questions in regards to the above listed release notes, please contact the SUNY PACS team by sending 
an email to customerservices@rfsuny.org. 

mailto:customerservices@rfsuny.org

